

November 24, 2015

Love without borders Attn: Kelly Williams P.O. Box 182 South Plainfield, NJ 07080-0182

Dear Kelly & Friends:

On behalf of the Center for Great Expectations, I would like to thank you for your donation of turkey dinners for 16.

With your help, we are breaking the destructive, generational cycle of homelessness, neglect and abuse, and saving lives, one mother and child at a time. At the Center, our young mothers leave behind lives of despair and neglect, and empower themselves to embrace a healthy future for themselves and their children.

If you have not yet visited the Center, please contact me to set up a time of your convenience. The smiling faces of our babies and toddlers in Katy's Place, our Child Development Center, and witnessing our residential programs in action, will convey an even greater sense of the impact your support provides.

Thank you for giving us the chance to help these mothers and children, and thank you for your commitment to the Center and the mission we live each day.

Sincerely,

Noreen Whittemore

Community Outreach, Manager

No goods or services were received in return for this gift.



December 18, 2014

Love Without Borders P.O. Box 182 South Plainfield, NJ 07080

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Center for Great Expectations, I would like to thank you for your donation of dishes, and women's clothing.

With your help, we are breaking the destructive, generational cycle of homelessness, neglect and abuse, and saving lives, one mother and child at a time. At the Center, our young mothers leave behind lives of despair and neglect, and empower themselves to embrace a healthy future for themselves and their children.

If you have not yet visited the Center, please contact me to set up a time of your convenience. The smiling faces of our babies and toddlers in Katy's Place, our Child Development Center, and witnessing our residential programs in action, will convey an even greater sense of the impact your support provides.

Thank you for giving us the chance to help these mothers and children, and thank you Happy New Year! for your commitment to the Center and the mission we live each day.

Sincerely,

Noreen Whittemore

Community Outreach, Manager

**Board of Directors** 

December 30, 2013

Love Without Borders,

Thank you for helping us take the next right



October 31, 2013

Kelly Williams
Love Without Borders
P.O. Box 182
South Plainfield, NJ 07080

Dear Kelly,

It is with sincere gratitude that we acknowledge your generous donation of women's coats.

Through our clinical programs and resources, the Center provides a strong comprehensive program that addresses the many challenges of everyday living helping mother's who are homeless and have been through trauma and abuse to change the course of their life and to chart a new healthier direction towards success.

Thank you for all you do for the Center, without your help, we would not be able to carry out our special mission.

Best Regards,

Noreen Whittemore

Community Outreach, Manager